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Friday 17th November, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

RE: Ofsted Inspection, Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th November.  

 

I am sure you will be eager to know the outcome of this week’s Ofsted inspection but unfortunately these 

processes can take a little longer than everyone would like. Due to the quality assurance processes that 

Ofsted undertake following an inspection, it can take up to 30 days before a full report is published.  

 

I can, however, state how proud I am of our fabulous children who were exceptionally well behaved during 

the inspection and spoke to the inspectors with pride about their work and the enjoyment they get from 

attending our academy. Inspectors spoke of the mutual respect children have for their teachers and their 

classmates.  

 

I would also like to express my thanks to our dedicated staff, who went over and above, staying extremely 

late into the evening to ensure the inspection ran smoothly.  

 

The results of the parent and carer survey, which was conducted during the inspection, is already in the 

public domain. I am therefore pleased to share the following headline survey results:  

 

100% of parents/carers agreed that their child is happy at school. 

98% of parents/carers agreed that their child feels safe at school. 

98% of parents/carers agreed that the school has high expectations for my child. 

99% of parents/carers agreed that their child does well at our school. 

98% of parents/carers agreed that the school makes sure its pupils are well behaved. 

99% of parents/carers would recommend our school to another parent. 

 

I am sure you will agree that these results are a testament to the work that goes on in our academy every day 

and not just when we have visitors. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

We are all ready for a restful weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Carl Leech  
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